THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

. INFORMATION SERVICE

International Broadcasting Service
APO 7L San Francisco, California

May 13, 1955

Mr. Harry Holm
Torogatan 62,
Enskede L,
Sweden

Dear Mr. Holm:

This will acknowledge receipt of your report of
reception of a transmission from the Voice of America
Relay Station in the Philippines. Check of our records
show that program reported was being broadcast at the
time reported.

Thank you very much for vour interest.
Very truly yours,

WbhawiK Prpnn.

William R. Harmon
Felay Base Manager
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